WARNING
PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ADVISORY

‘ater System Name: Copan PWA
Public Water Supply ID: OK1021417
Due to high combined filter effluent turbidity in the water system and the potential for
contamination as a result of this situation, the drinking water supplied by Copan PWA may be
unsafe for human consumption. As a precaution, it is advised that the consumers of this water
system bring the water to a full, rolling beil for at least one minute before drinking,
consumption, food preparation, baby formula preparation, dish washing, tooth brushing, ice
making, wound care, and bathing infants who may ingest bath water. Alternatively, bottled

water or another acceptable water source may be used.

Comments: This is due to a mechanical failure with the equipment at the water treatment plant.
We have taken all the necessary measures to resolve and repair the failures. We should be in
the perimeter of safe turbidity soon. We have made contact with the State DEQ offices and are
following their advice during this time.

This advisory will remain in effect until further notice. Questions concerning this situation should be

addressed to Jake Lovelace at (918) 972-9410 or City Hall at 918-532-4114.

Address of the PWS: Copan City Hall
112 N Caney Copan Oklahoma, 74022
County: Washimgton Co.

Further general information can be found on the DEQ website: www.deq.ok.gov



